
 

Staffing:  As of Fall 2020, there is no longer a Prevention & Education 
Coordinator position at UAA. 
 
Campus Climate Committee:  The CCC meets weekly with the purpose on 
improving campus culture for LGBTQ students and employees.  The 
subcommittees are focused on 1) Programming and Education and 2) 
Resources.   Creating Inclusive Spaces is a training that has been developed 
and delivered at the Fall Teaching Academy.  Safe Zone training and 
implementation is now under the oversight of the Chief Diversity Officer. 
 
Title IX Programming:  OEC staff have facilitated virtual Title IX trainings 
throughout the Fall semester: 
Employees  
8/7/2020     Residence Life 
8/11/2020   New Faculty Orientation 
8/13/2020   



Title IX Employee Training Completions: 56.24% of UAA Employees 
completed the training by October 6, including 295 employees trained by Equity 
and Compliance staff via Zoom.  Below is the percentage of employees trained 
at each campus. 
UAA                                          55.58%  
Kenai Peninsula College          61.82%  
Kodiak College                         62%  
Matsu Community College       51.52% 
Prince William Sound College  61.90%  
 

Title IX Training Completed by Title IX Employees: All UAA Office of Equity 
and Compliance staff will complete training on the new Federal rule on October 
14th, 2020 through Grand River Solutions.  In addition in Fall 2020, all OEC 
staff completed EEO Training for Investigators through the EEOC Training 
Institute and Clery training with Dee Stafford Associates. 

Title IX Training Annual for Residence Life: UAA Residence Life staff 
receive training fall and spring semesters. For AY21 this training was completed 
on August 7, 2020.  

Bystander Training: UAA provides training using Bringing in the Bystander.   
On Campus Living Staff were trained in person on August 17 and there are 
plans to do additional trainings through Zoom starting October 6 and continuing 
through October and November.  

Title IX General Updates
  
 

Advocacy: UAA has contracted with Standing Together Against Rape to 
provide an office on campus, Center for Advocacy, Relationships and Sexual 
Violence.  While learning is done remotely through Spring 2020, this office is 
not open on campus yet the resources continue to be available through their 
community office. 

Rights: Complainants are provided rights and resources immediately at the 
time they are notified that a complaint was received.  Respondents are provided 
rights and resources when noticed of an investigation. 

Rights Notification:  All UAA students and employees received a rights 
notification on September 14, 2020. 

Website: The UAA Office of Equity and Compliance has updated their website 
to be compliant with the new Federal Rule and further enhancement will 
continue to be made through the Fall semester.  



Community & Campus 
Engagement 

 
 

Ongoing collaborations with the Office of Equity and Compliance: 

- Weekly collaboration meeting with UPD, Residence Life and Dean of 
Students 

- Quarterly meeting with satellite campus Title IX liaisons 
- Bi-weekly meeting with Human Resources 
- Active membership on Clery team 
- Active membership on Diversity Action Council 
- Leadership of Campus Climate Committee 

Challenges Staffing: Previously, the Office of Equity and Compliance consisted of six 


